
 

If you are reading this, it means you are interested in becoming a vendor at Bark in the Park. If you have 

participated in the past, welcome back! If you are new to the event, it is so good to meet you. Attached is 

the Vendor Application for 2021.  

 

This year’s event will include photo booths, contests, and activities (for both humans and pets). The city 

provides each vendor with a table and chair. Vendors are responsible for all booth set up and operation 

(tent, table cloth, banner, giveaways, door prize, etc.). We look forward to showcasing a variety of 

vendors and non-profit organizations specializing in various pet services.   

 

COVID-19 Information 

Staff will track all mandates in place at the time of the event. Mandates and any restrictions to public 

events will be implemented, and a COVID-19 Preparedness Plan will be utilized.  

Considerations related to COVID-19 

 Traffic flow 

 Need for additional signage 

 Attendance capacities 

 Additional staff support 

 Vendor spacing 

 Overall layout of the event as it relates to space.  

 

We are confident we can run a safe and successful Bark in the Park – we hope to see you there! 

 

Please do not hesitate to reach out with any questions you may have. 

 

Thank you,  

 

 

Dan Lauer    Jess Koch 

Event Coordinator   Event Coordinator 

dlauer@plymouthm.gov  jkoch@plymouthmn.gov  

763-509-5283    763-509-5223 
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